EBAA NETL'EL
COVID-19

Denaa neenk'ededetleyh go ebaa netl'el doso duhytl toghunh
We are all getting vaccinated so we will survive the disease

Denaa neenk’edaattleyh daa’ ees:
When we are vaccinated.:

Neette kk’'onosodedeyhtl ts’'uh neetghu sodetseen’.
We will be able to go out and see people again and hug each other.

Denaayetneyoo kkaa detlege’ not’seenolaan’
We will see our whole family again.

Denaa ggenaa kkaa detlege’ koon nots’eenolaan’
We will see all our friends again too.

Ne’oogh tseenee’aanh det’aanh htt koon kk’osodedeytl.
We will be able to go out to fun community events.

This message is brought to you by the AKPIRG/NPACF Denaakk'e
Language Panel, with Hukk'aaghneestaatino Lorraine David, Velma
Schdfer, Alberta Vent, and Kk'oteyo Dewey Hoffman

Questions about getting a vaccine appointment can be
directed to:

Vaccine Statewide call line: 907-646-3322

Vaccine Statewide email line:
covid19vaccine@alaska.gov

For more general questions about COVID-19 &
resources on variety of Statewide services,
folks can call Alaska 2-1-1 (or 1-800-478-2221)
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